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29/01/2023  18:47:162022/5097/P OBJ Christiane 

Ten-Hoopen

Dear Sir/Madam,

On behalf of the BCAAC I would like to object for the following reasons: the proposed and existing drawings 

are completely confused and inadequate. In any case, the apparently proposed glazing pattern, with sliding 

panes, is entirely inappropriate for a period building in the conservation area. In addition, the proposals for 

metal framed windows with an unspecified glazing material is also unacceptable and would cause harm to the 

conservation area.

Yours sincerely,

Christiane Ten-Hoopen
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